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Planning Department <planning@edcgov.us>

Villa Florentina
1 message

MORGAN LARSON <morgan.larson@kw.com> Tue, Jan 30, 2018 at 3:23 PM
To: planning@edcgov.us

Good afternoon, .

I just wanted to reach out with a quick note supporting Villa Florentina. It's a gorgeous venue that is a meaningful and
productive part of our community. It's a great tourism draw along with being a place that locals can host parties and get
togethers. I'm certainly hoping the planning commission not only allows Villa Florentina to stay up-and-running, but also
helps it grow by allowing more than 20 events per year. Thank you for support of our thriving community!

The highest compliment I can receive Is the referral of family and fiiends. Thank you for your trust.

Morgan Larson

LARSON MONTGOMERY

= REAL ESTATE TEAM

Keller Williams Realty

530-503-5225

Morgan.Larson@KW.com
LarsonMontgomeryTeam.com

Check Us Out on Facebook or Instagram
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